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1.1. INTRODUCTION 

This part covers the first phase of the Systems Development 
cycle. The main objective in working through this, is to 
gain an understanding of the system functioning and for the 
request for the development of the system at a level 
sufficient to make an evaluation and a preliminary 
recommendation on a course of action to be followed, 
identify and evaluate different possible solutions to the 
stated problem. The initial investigation phase is composed 
of two ma~or activities which are : 

Initial Investigation. 

Feasibility Study. 

The end product of the first phase of the System Life Cycle 
is a Feasibility Report. This report contains a 
recommendation on whether the system can potentially be 
developed and implemented profitably. 

1.2. ACTIVITY 1 
INITIAL INVESTIGATION. 

1.2.1. INTRODUCTION 

The first activity of the system life cycle, which will 
provide the building stone for the activities that follows. 
The objectives of this activity are, first, to provide an 
understanding of the problem that led to the Service 
Request, define that problem in a way that can be 
understandable by the users of the system and then to give 
a recommendation on the course of action to be followed, on 
a preliminary basis. Also included is a detailed 
examination of the business function. 
The end product is an Initial Investigation Report that 
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